
DENVILLE BOARD OF EDUCATION  
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING  

IN-PERSON BOARD MEETING 

Township of Denville – Council Chambers  

1 St. Mary’s Place  

Or VIRTUAL (see details below) 

JANUARY 25, 2021; 6:00 p.m. 

 
The purpose of the meeting will be to conduct HIB training for the Board of Education Members.  No action will be 

taken. 

 

The Board of Education Regular Session Meeting will begin at 7:30 p.m.  Action will be taken. 

 

Due to the state of emergency declared by the Governments of the State of New Jersey and the United States 

regarding COVID-19, the January 25, 2021 Special Board Meeting is being held via video conference and in-person. 

The Board Meeting may be viewed live via the video conference or attended in-person - see link below for virtual 

log on information.   

 

Members of the public may remotely access and provide written or verbal public comments at this Board Meeting 

through Hangouts Meet, a remote video conferencing system.  Specific instructions for accessing the Board Meeting 

and providing public comments will be posted to the home page of the Denville Board of Educations’ website.  All 

public written or verbal comments must include the sender’s full name and address and will be read aloud at the 

Board Meeting. Please visit the District. 

 

Governor Murphy’s Executive Order 173 requires that the maximum occupancy of the room (including Board 

members and staff) is 25 people.  

 

Please visit the District Website for more information:  www.denville.org  

Free direct access is available by copying and pasting the URL or via telephone  

Join: https://meet.google.com/vuy-uxtp-ioy   

Or call  

Phone +1 661-527-2932 PIN: 612287474#  

(The meeting line will open at 7:30pm. Callers will be placed in a queue and calls will be answered in the order in 

which they were received once public comment begins.) 

For questions in reference to this meeting, for technical assistance and/or to report difficulty with accessing the 

virtual meeting, please email sforte@denville.org and/or ccostanza@denville.org.  Please note the following in 

the “Re” portion of your email: “Virtual Meeting Assistance Requested.”  Emails will be checked during the 

public meeting as well. 

 

BY ORDER OF THE DENVILLE TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION 

1 St. Mary’s Place – 2nd Floor, Denville, NJ 07834 

 

Damaris Gurowsky, Board Secretary 

http://www.denville.org/
https://meet.google.com/vuy-uxtp-ioy
mailto:sforte@denville.org
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